From: Kristin Bristow <kbristow@conservationontario.ca>

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 4:03 PM **To:** info <info@conservationontario.ca>

Subject: Webinar Recording Available: Next Steps for Conservation Authorities and Municipalities

Good afternoon,

Thank you for attending the "Next Steps for Conservation Authorities and Municipalities" webinar on April 19, 2023, jointly hosted by Conservation Ontario (CO) and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO). A recording of this webinar is **now available on YouTube**. Should you have any questions for the webinar presenters, please contact them directly, utilizing their email addresses listed below.

